14.

SEA LETTUCE IN THE AVON HEATHCOTE ESTUARY

The Committee considered a report from Mike Bourke, Operations and Maintenance Manager, City
Water and Waste, updating members on the situation regarding sea lettuce in the Estuary and
advising of initiatives to address some of the negative impacts of this.

The Committee received the information and requested that the Sea Lettuce Management Plan be
provided to the next meeting of the relevant Committee.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


